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COLLEGE BOARD MEETING

The regular meeting of the College Board is scheduled for next
week Wednesday at 7:00 p.m. in room 110 here at King Edward.

One of the objectives of rotating Board Meetings at each campus
is to provide an opportunity for both formal and informal dialogue
with the College Board.

You are, therefore, cordially invited to attend. Light refresh-
ments will be served at an extended break between the public and
private sessions.

For your information, the Tiaison Board Members to our campus are
Art Lee, Michael 0'Neil and Hayne Wai.
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HEALTH SERVICES

Please welcome Dr. Graham Burns who is our new physician for Student
Health Services. Dr. Burns brings with him valuable experience in
social work and family therapy as well as medicine.

This means that we will again have a doctor available for two days
and one evening clinic a week. The doctor's hours will be:
Tuesday - 9:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. and
Thursday - 9:30 a.m. to 8:00 p.m.
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SECURITY OF EQUIPMENT )

During periods of recession, thefts tend to increase. It would
be prudent, therefore, to take extra precautions to protect
equipment. This is particularly true at some of our outreach
centres where security personnel cannot be hired. It is particu-
larly important, therefore,

- to ensure that offices, filing cabints, etc., are locked
when not attended;

- to ask for identification if strangers ask for equipment;

- to report any strange or suspicious behavior - there
should be no hesitation in calling police if strangers
refuse to leave the premises when asked to do so;

- to ensure that keys are not left lying around, or eyen
in accessible pockets of clothing;

- to be especially careful about leaving purses or other
personal property in public areas.

Typewriters, calculators, audio-visual equipment (especially tape
recorders, cassettes, etc.,) are particularly attractive to
thieves. Please ensure their security to minimize unnecessary
losses.
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LEARNING CENTRE

The Learning Centre will reduce hours of operation to 9:00 a.m. to
4:00 p.m. on August 24, 25 and will be closed from August 30 to
;eptember 3. The Centre will resume business as usual on September
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LIBRARY NEWS

This week sees the return of Phyllis Butler from her period of Maternity
Leave, and the departure of Barbara Hodson as her temporary replacement.
Many thanks to Barbara for a job well done.

Phy1lis will be working half time only for a while, and as the "other
half", KEC Library welcomes Brenda Appleton, already well known to some
of you from her work at VVI library.

Welcome back, Phyllis and Brenda.
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Confused? So are our foreign language students when they require
health information but can't read our literature. Learning a
language takes time and often these students need information now.

In order to improve our service for foreign language students, the
Student Health Service is putting together a collection of pamphlets
on various aspects of health in foreign languages. Some of this
information is available to us free. However, the groundwork for
pamphlets not available elsewhere must be done by us. So --- we
are asking for HELP:

We need volunteers who are fluently bilingual in English and one

or more of:
Chinese Vietnamese
Punjabi Italian
Greek French
‘Polish Iranian

to help us in the
translation process. We will provide the English versions of the
material.

What can we give in return? Just our thanks and the thanks of the
students who will now have pertinent health information available
to them in their own language.

You can volunteer by calling local 34 or drop in to Room 318.
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[.E.P.A. COMMITTEE 1982-83

THE
KEY TO

The first fall meeting of the I.E.P.A. will be held
on September 9, 1982 at 2:30 p.m. in the Board Room.

Adult The agenda will be available ahead of time.
Learning Reps are asked either to attend, or if they won't be
Disabi“ties serving this year, to see to it that a rep does attend.

Greta Nelson will be away on holidays for all of
September. Please put all I.E.P.A. referrals for
September in Wayne Decle's mailbox. He will act
as chairman in September.

G.N.
HEEPR!
If anyone has an old shopping cart (the folding kind) that they no
longer need, the Student Health Service could put it to good use.
We need one to transport films and bulky health teaching materials
between the buildings.

P.R.

““The quick brown fox jumps over the lazy dbg!“



~ OTUDENT HERLTH Strvice
Min-oay Movies

BRING YOUR LUMCH

7 //I////, SPELp, "-I ki

*,
CIb 0 vrpprvs,
i 3 %

THIS WREKS MOVIES

BICYCLES ARE BEAUTIFUL - but can be dangerous. Shows the history of
bicycles and discusses bicycle safety.

COME BACKER - the story of a professional baseball player who is also
a recovered alcoholic.

HELP IS - illustrates what the first person to arrive at the scene of a
motor vehicle accident should do to summon help and to render
first aid.

THE LAST OF LIFE - this thoughtful film attempts to dispell some of
the myths surrounding old age and senility. It reminds
us that growing old is a natural process and can still
be a creative time.

THE WORLD OF ONE IN SEVEN - one in seven Canadians has some
type of physical limitation. This film discusses

the problems these people experience in finding
work, Todging and transportation.
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FROM THE RUNNING CORNER

Ted "Iron Man" Kirby successfully completed the Vancouver Triathlon
on Sunday, August 8th. Although the water was cold "oh so cold",
Ted completed the 2 km swim, the 30 km bike course and the 15 km
run in 2 hr. 43 min. New "no namers" member Jeff Blore (VVI) ran
neck and neck with Ted and completed the course in 2 hr. 41 min.
Well done guys, maybe the water will be warmer next year!

Events

On August 29th (Sunday), there will be an Annual Marathon at Whistler.
This is the first such Marathon held at Whistler. In order to partici-
pate, a runner must be a member of the B.C. Track and Field Association.

The Marathon will start at 7:00 a.m. in the town centre and the fee is
$8.00.

There is also a 1/2 Marathon which will start at 8:00 a.m. and the fee
for that is $6.00.

If you are interested, or have any questions, please phone Pasquale at
324-5309 (Langara).
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SOFTBALL

The infamous "Out to Lunch Bunch" softball team, which includes many
well-known campus personalities such as Pasquale Pascucci (IMS, now at
Langara and the Captain), Roger Lambert (Engineer and Ass't. Captain),

Jo Clements (Cashier), Peter Ballin (Instructor), Ted Kirby (Instructor),
Detty Lim (Cashier), Fanny Yip (Payroll), George Kropnoski (IMS,VVI),
Steve Baker (Receiver), Wendy Stevenson (Admissions) and friends and
family, which completes this year's (hopefully) winning team.

They are attempting the monumental task of winning the trophy for K.E.C.
two years in a row - so come out and cheer them on''

The Place: Gordon Park - 49th and Argyle (between
Knight Rd. and Victoria Dr.)

The Time: First Game - Saturday, Aug. 21 at 9:00 a.m.
Second Game- Saturday, Aug. 21 at 11:00 a.m.

After that, it depends on how we did in the first two games. Your
support and cheering is welcome all weekend long, especially for the
final game, to be played Sunday at 3:00 p.m.

We'll see you there!
P.P. & R.L.



POSITION OPENINGS

V.C.C./V.V.I. requires a Clerk Keypunch/Data Entry Operator I
in the Registration Services Department. Closing date for
applications is August 20.

V.C.C. Langara Campus requires a Library Assistant III. Closing
date for applications is August 20.

V.C.C. Langara Campus requires a Library Assistant I. Closing
date for applications is August 20.

V.C.C. Langara Campus has openings for Temporary Part-Time Library
Assistant I's. Closing date for applications is August 20.

V.C.C./V.V.I. requires a Clerk II in Continuing Education. Closing
date for applications is August 23.

V.C.C. King Edward Campus requires a Full-Time Temporary Instructional
Assistant I in I.E.P.A. (Individualized Educational Program foy Adults).
Closing date for applications is August 27.

V.C.C./V.V.I. requires an Instructional Assistant I in the Food Trades
Department. Closing date for applications is August 24.

V.C.C. Langara Campus requires a Librarian in References Services.
This is a temporary 6-month appointment beginning October 1. Closing
date for applications is August 20.

For details on the above positions, please see bulletin boards.

HAESRS

““Onesy, twosy, nuclear fission; threesy, foursy, blown to perdition; fivesy, sixsy,
smog and pollution; sevensy, eightsy, graft and collusion; ninesy, tensy. . . ."’






